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COMMENTS BY OUTGOING STUDENT MAYOR

The comments from the outgoing Student Mayor, Emma Miller of St. Joseph’s Catholic High School were
rescheduled to the next General Committee meeting.

SWEARING IN OF NEW STUDENT MAYOR

Tara McArthur, Deputy City Clerk called upon Gabriel Gagnon representing St. Monica’s Catholic School, to be
sworn into office as Student Mayor. After being sworn into office, Gabriel assumed his seat next to Mayor
Nuttall.

Mayor Nuttall congratulated Gabriel on his appointment as Student Mayor and welcomed him to City Council.

Members of Council introduced themselves to Gabriel.
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